
August 15th starts the enrollment period for the 2024-2025 4-H year.
Members must re-enroll every year. Clubs that did not complete the

charting process by June 30th will not appear on the 4-H selection tab.
Please contact your club managers to make sure the club will be

organizing this coming year. 

Let's make it a great year and get involved in new projects/activities!

Texas A&M AgriLife 
Extension Office

Kleberg & Kenedy Counties
729 East Yoakum Avenue

P.O. Box 1119
Kingsville, Texas 78364

Telephone: 361.595.8566
Website: 

http://kleberg.agrilife.org
Email: 

kleberg-tx@tamu.edu
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Back to School!

The Kleberg-Kenedy
County 

4-H Newsletter contains
information on activities,

events, and deadlines that
allows families to select

their interest in the
respective project(s).

4H Online registration opens (8/15)
Open Registration: Shooting Sports Coach’s Training 

        Meeting (8/15)
State Fair of Texas Registration Deadline (8/21)

Coming Up

Educational programs of the Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service are open to all people without regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, disability, genetic information, or
veteran status. The Texas A&M University System, U.S. Department of Agriculture, and the County Commissioners Courts of Texas Cooperating.

Like Us on Facebook
http://www.facebook.com

/klebergkenedy4H



Americans with Disability Act of 1990: 
Individuals with disabilities who require an auxiliary aid, service, or accommodation in order to

participate in any 4-H event are encouraged to contact the County Extension Office
(361.595.8566) at least two weeks in advance of the program to see how reasonable

accommodations can be made.

 School Eligibility: 
Kleberg-Kenedy County AgriLife Extension Service complies with the law set forth by legislature

regarding eligibility and school absences. Members competing or simply participating in a 4-H
event (judging events, presentations, livestock shows, etc.) must be certified as eligible to

participate by their respective school. School Officials will be provided with a list of students
entered in competitive/non-competitive 4-H events. Should a student be ineligible according to
their school, 4-H members will be notified in writing of their ineligibility statues by our office.

4-H Club Charter:

4-H Clubs that did not submit the required charting
information will not appear in next year's enrollment. This will

affect members enrolling for the 2024-2025 4-H year. 

4-H Council Meetings for the year: 

Dates: 

September 16th 
November 4th 
January 13th

March 3rd
May 5th

All meetings will be held at 6:30 p.m. at the County Extension
office.

Club managers make your council delegates aware of the council
meetings during your regular monthly club meetings. 



4-H Online:

4-H enrollment for the 2024-2025 4-H year opens
on August 15th!

If you are planning on participating in KKJLS or any
other 4-H projects, you must register online.

https://v2.4honline.com/

Quality Counts:

Start thinking about completing this
process if it pertains to you. 

Exhibitors moving from one grade level
(Junior, intermediate, & senior) to

another must also retake. 

https://agrilifelearn.tamu.edu/s/product/qua
lity-counts/01t4x000008HBZdAAO

State Fair of Texas Registration:

Deadline August 21th at Kleberg-Kenedy County Extension Office. 

Reminder: Bring all required forms which can be found: 

https://bigtex.com/get-involved/livestock-shows/livestockexhibitors/

https://v2.4honline.com/
https://agrilifelearn.tamu.edu/s/product/quality-counts/01t4x000008HBZdAAO
https://agrilifelearn.tamu.edu/s/product/quality-counts/01t4x000008HBZdAAO
https://bigtex.com/get-involved/livestock-shows/livestockexhibitors/


4-H PEEWEE

Enrollment
Enroll your PeeWee (4 yrs. old/ PreK-4)

in 4-H today!

To participate in the Kleberg-Kenedy
Junior Livestock Show and other 4-H

events, your PeeWee must be
registered with the Extension Office.

Access our website’s 4-H & Youth
Development tab or scan the QR code

to register now! 

Visit Our Website

https://kleberg.agrilife.org/

For More Information

361-595-8566
Phyllishia.lopez@agnet.tamu.edu



2024-2025 
4-H

ENROLLMENT IS
NOW OPEN!

 Website to enroll:

 https://4honline.com/

Who can enroll? 

$25- Club Member Enrollment (after Nov.
1st fee will be $30)

$10- Clover Kid Enrollment (Youth in
grades K-2nd. This age category is further
defined as youth who are eligible to enroll
in Kindergarten on September 1 of the
current year and have not entered
(started classes) the third grade on
September 1.)

$10- Adult Volunteer (18 yrs. or older) 



KKJLS Rulebooks:

If you would like a hardcopy, please come by the Extension Office to
pick one up. 

Please note several changes as you prepare for the upcoming show. 

Rulebook will also be available on: kkjls.com 

AgStart Loan Program at Capital Farm Credit

Is your family interested in participating in youth livestock projects, but rising input costs have prevented
you from taking the next step? Capital Farm Credit offers a loan program that may be your solution. The
AgStart Loan program provides youth interested in agriculture projects with the tools and resources they
need to prepare for a successful career in the agricultural industry. This loan program is available to 4-H
and FFA members involved junior market, breeding and commercial livestock projects.

The funds can be used to purchase and care for a junior livestock project or for a general purpose youth
agricultural loan and must be repaid following the sale of the animal(s). The AgStart Loan Program is
designed to offer educational and financial awareness to youth while supporting the next generation of
farmers and ranchers.

For more information, visit AgStart Loan Program | Capital Farm Credit or contact Kendall Huey at
Kendall.Huey@CapitalFarmCredit.com.

https://kkjls.com/
https://kkjls.com/
https://www.capitalfarmcredit.com/products-services/ybs/agstart-loan-program
https://www.capitalfarmcredit.com/products-services/ybs/agstart-loan-program
mailto:Kendall.Huey@CapitalFarmCredit.com










Kleberg-Kenedy County
2023-2024 District 12 4-H Record Book Results

Senior Division 

Junior Division 

Intermediate Division 

Marcos Martinez
Belen Martinez
Abigail McClure 

Beef Red
Red
Red

Fashion & Interior Design 
Food & Nutrition 

Gabriela Hare 
 
Grace Bull
Mollie McManus
Maisyn Bippert
Mali Aguilar
Olivia Pawelek 

Citizenship, Civic Education Rosette
& Community Service 
Horse
Beef
Food & Nutrition
Poultry
Rabbit 

Rosette
Rosette
Rosette
Rosette
Red

Alex Aguilar
Owen Bryant 

Poultry
Sheep 

Red
Rosette & Advancing to State



South Texas Cattlemen's
Roundup benefitting Driscoll

Children's Hospital



4-H Highlight 4-H Highlight 

Our very own 4-H members, Miranda Gonzalez, Owen Bryant, and Gabriela Hare, proudly representing
Kleberg-Kenedy County at the Texas 4-H Congress in Austin, Texas. Texas 4-H Congress is a four-day

mock legislative experience for 4-H members. During this time, 4-H members assume the roles of legislators,
lobbyists, and press corps to gain a first-hand understanding of how the legislative process works. Bills that

are written and sponsored by 4-H members focus on issues concerning Texas and Texas youth. These bills are
assigned to the appropriate committee, debated in committee meetings, and then on the floor of the House or
Senate. If a bill is successful in negotiation and the legislative debate in all three stages, it is delivered to the

Governor of Texas 4-H Congress for his or her signature or veto.



4-H Highlight 4-H Highlight 

It is with mixed emotions that we
announce the disbandment of the

Kleberg Extension Education
Association. We are grateful for their

years of support and generosity,
especially their sponsorship of our

yearly 4-H banquet pins.
We are honored to accept the generous
donation, presented to us by the KEEA

officers Marsha Miller and Dolores
Mittag on August 8th at the Extension

Office. This donation will greatly
benefit the Kleberg-Kenedy 4-H Council

and help us provide opportunities for
our local youth.

Thank you, KEEA, for everything you
have done for us!



KLEBERG-KENEDY COUNTY 2024
4-H AWARDS BANQUET







The Texas 4-H Foundation is excited to announce that they have partnered
with Bloom Socks for a Back-to-School Sock Bash Fundraiser! This fundraiser

will run from August 5th – September 15th. With multiple selections of fun 
4-H socks, $5 from every pair of socks sold will go directly to your county!

Go to: https://www.bloomforgoodonlinestore.com/shop/...

https://www.bloomforgoodonlinestore.com/shop/?campaignid=7347&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR32ZLhumzFrccGuyR2X5vU0_tpLKJwF8W-1NoJwdn8LH4J-8OusEhBMAJ0_aem_bIRlj8ibeUIlAP8gDH8ACg



